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As my year as Chairman comes to an end, I would particularly like to thank Chris, who is

stepping down from the Committee. We are sad to see him go, as he was the driving force

behind the formation of the Residents Association, and served as Chairman for the first

seven years, although I do remember him saying he was only going to be Chairman for

one year !! so a real thank you for all his hard work.

The main event this year was the laying of concrete on the bottom half of the road.

However, a horse-rider made a complaint to Surrey County Council regarding the surface.

The committee is currently in contact with the Council on this issue.

In addition to the concreting, two sets of pothole repairs have been carried out, and thanks

go to the residents who contributed financially and also to those who helped with the work.

Sadly, there have been the deaths of two Johns Road residents during the last year. Our

sympathies are with their families. However, we have welcomed one new family to the

road.

Finally, I would like to thank the members of the Committee for their support this year,

especially Steve for looking after the finances, including converting us to online banking,

and also Linda, for her excellent work as the Committee's secretary.

Thank you

Trevor Sykes
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